LETTER OF REQUESTED

To whom it may concern,

We are requesting that both 3311 and 3309 Old 440 be rezoned from R-1
to B-5.

The request is to facilitate the construction of an automotive repair facility.
The property is in between a creek and foliage, road way, a B5 zoned
property, and property that is currently under consideration to be
considered for rezoning to B5. We do not believe it will disturb any
surrounding properties. After meeting with the planning we have found that
the property FLUM supports the request of B5 zoning.

Best regards,

>

Charles Amundson
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